This is common sense legislation that can save lives. Each year, federal courts grant qualified immunity to many correctional health
care providers and corrections officers when they fail to provide the correct medical care to individuals coming in to jails and prisons.
As the court system continues to fail incarcerated people in this matter, this legislation can ensure that no one dies or is seriously
harmed from a preventable medical issue. The legislature should pass it.



